
From: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 1:04 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: Vermont Public Records Act request 3/31/21 
 
Hi, Mr. Herrera: 
 
As mentioned in our phone call, for records from the Vermont Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) you 
will contact that department directly. Their web form to request public records is here: 
https://dmv.vermont.gov/form/public-records You will want to check the FOIA box. 
 
If you have questions, contact information for the DMV’s public records officer is below.  
 
Shannon Fassett 
Vermont Department of Motor Vehicles 
120 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05603-0001 
802 828-2066 
shannon.fassett@vermont.gov 
 
Best, 
Charity 
 




